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Greater North Dakota Chamber

October 20, 2023
To Whom It May Concern:
Subject: Spiritwood Fertilizer Project

Greater North Dakota Chamber (GNDC) would like to express support for the Spiritwood Fertilizer project
proposed by NextEra Energy.

NextEra Energy, a leading U.S. based investor and developer of energy infrastructure, aims to develop a
fertilizer production facility in Stutsman Cou nty near Jamestown, North Dakota. The facility is expected to
produce up to 500 tons per day of fertilizer, This project aims to provide agriculture resiliency by
providing a stable supply of fertilizer produced locally in North Dakota. The project is expected to support
the community by bringing in new jobs, including dozens of specialist positions, and the opportunity to
develop STEM programs.

As North Dakota’s oldest and largest business advocacy organization, GNDC is supportive of NextEra’s
innovative approach to help grow North Dakota’s economy. We look forward to working with NextEra on
this exciting effort.

Sincerely,
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Arik Spencer
President & CEO
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